
 

 

Newsletter:  02 21 

A Message from Mrs Denham 
We are thrilled that 27 pupils have over 99% attendance. 

Well done to all those children. Whilst we appreciate that 

there has been lots of sickness and bugs going around at 

the moment, we have been asked by the Education 

Welfare Officer to send home letters to any parents whose 

child has less than 95% attendance. At present that is 38 

pupils across the school. If a child is given antibiotics, once 

they feel better and are ready to come back to school, we 

can administer their medication. We can also help by giving 

a ‘Calpol’ type medicine, if a child is suffering with e.g. 

toothache or earache. We ask parents to complete a form 

giving school the necessary permission.  

We are pleased to announce that we have been able to set 

up Parent Pay which is a secure online facility for making 

payments for school costs. Today we have given your child 

a letter providing your log on and password to access the 

website. At present we have set up for you to make 

payments for school meals and breakfast, afterschool club. 

When any trips are organised in the future we will set them 

up to enable you to pay for them online as well. We know 

the majority of parents will welcome this new system, 

however if you are unable to use this facility, the school will 

still accept cash payment in the office. 

Notices  

Cookery Club 
After half term Mrs Day will be running a cookery club on 
11th, 18th, 25th March and 1st April.  For children in 
Reception to Year 2. Enrolment will be on a first come first 
served basis, the cost will be £10.00 for the four sessions 
which will need to be paid when you enrol your child. To 
book and pay for a place, please contact the school office. 
 
Lost Poppy Stevenson has lost her brand new named 
fleece. Please can you check that your child has not taken 
it home by mistake. 
 
Bis-net please see flyer attached providing information of 
Parent Workshops in North Devon 
 
Class Bray No child is allowed to bring any toys from 
home, to play with in school after half term. On a Monday 
morning when we have show and tell, the children will be 
allowed to bring in something from a celebration that they 
have been part of. On the first Monday back please can 
this be something referring to a wedding celebration. 
(photo, clothes, gift)  
 
Barnstaple Junior Parkrun This Sunday 17th February, 

Mr Day is Run Director at Barnstaple Junior Parkrun in 

Rock Park. It is a free event, open to 4-14-year olds and 

starts at 9am. It would be great to see as many children 

from the school down at the park for this. If your child is not 

already registered and would like to give it a go, please 

register at  https://www.parkrun.org.uk/register/ 

Certificates 

 

In our assembly this week certificates were 

awarded to:  

Tim Webber, Thomas Wilkinson, Alex Tucker, 

Archie Smith, Willow Corriveau, Abigail Legg, 

Harrison Sloman and Dempsey Heppenstall 

Well done to you all we are very proud of 

you.  

Happy Birthday! 

Thomas Wilkinson, 

 

Notices 

26-02 to 01-03 Calvert Trust Residential 

2nd March (Sat) Year 3 & 4 Chorister         

   Outreach Project in Exeter 

   Cathedral 

Week Commencing 4th March Parent        

conferences. 

08-03-19  PTA cake sale 

Are you interested in becoming a teacher? If 

so please see letter attached, inviting you to a 

drop in event on 27th February, at Park 

School, Barnstaple. 

PRIDE IN ALL WE DO 

15thFebruary 2019 

01598 710337 

brattonfleming@ventrus.org.uk 

www.bratton-fleming-primary.devon.sch.uk 

Contact Us 

All cheques made payable to Ventrus Ltd 

https://www.parkrun.org.uk/register/


PRE-SCHOOL 
At Pre-School this week we've been celebrating love. The children have made heart chocolates and valen-
tine's cards for the people they love. We've listened to each other talk about our family and who we love, 
some of us have then drawn our families. With the sun shining this week, we have made the most of being 
outside; enjoying building with the large outside blocks and climbing on and crawling through the caterpillar 
tunnel. We hope everyone enjoys a lovely half term next week. 
Pre-School is open Monday to Friday between 8am and 5pm. We accept Early Years Funding where 3/4yr 
olds can access 15 hours of childcare a week.  We also offer the 30-hour free childcare entitlement where 
you can access an additional 15 hours funding a week. We are an approved setting to accept 2-year-old 
funding for 2 year olds. For further information, or to arrange a visit, please contact us on 01598 710019. 
 
BABY AND TODDLER GROUP 

The kids did a fantastic job with decorating the Valentine's cards for their loved ones.  Everyone got in-
volved at song time which was amazing!!! 

We meet in the Village Hall between 9.30am and 11.30am every Wednesday and welcome babies and tod-
dlers from birth to 5 years. Children can enjoy free play, story time, craft activities and sing-along.  For fur-
ther information, please contact Bratton Fleming Pre-School on 01598 710019 

THE KABIN: (situated in the Sports Club car park) We hire out this wonderful space for children's birthday 
parties, band practice, village groups, all at very reasonable rates, for hire contact Annie 
on 07855878166  LIKE us on FACEBOOK (The Kabin) 

FRIDAY  KLUB - open again Friday 1st March 6pm-8pm for 7-15yrs, £1 subs, tuck shop available we are 
based at the bottom end of the Sports Club car park.  We are also open on the following Fridays: 15th 
March and 29th March 

BRATTON FLEMING ART GROUP - We return on Thursday 28th February 2019!, so pop along to The 
Kabin 7.30-9pm £6 a session (no obligation to attend every week) this is a self taught session you just turn 
up and draw. We are a friendly group of mixed ages and abilities, materials available if you would like to 
give Life Drawing a go.  Further info contact 
Louise 07758077089email: brattonfleminglifedrawing@gmail.comor join our Facebook (Bratton Fleming 
Life Drawing Group) www.brattonfleminglifedrawing.wordpress.com  

 

Our P.T.A  
Club 59 
Congratulations to Sharon Dapling who was this week’s lucky winner of Club 59. 

 

Cake Sale 

There will be a cake sale after school  on Friday 8th March.  

 

Date of Next Meeting 

Friday 15th March at 1.30pm. 

tel:01598%20710019
tel:07855878166
tel:07758077089
mailto:brattonfleminglifedrawing@gmail.com
http://wordpress.com/
x-apple-data-detectors://6


 

 

BRATTON FLEMING SPORTS CLUB 

Bar meals available every Friday 5pm-9pm eat in or takeaway, also Happy Hour from 5-7pm! 

Try Carina's **SUNDAY LUNCH** available on the following Sundays:  10th March 7th April, 12th May & 
9th June. Bar open from 11am. Lunch served between 12pm-2pm Adults £8.00 (go extra-large £10.00) 
Children £4.00 Pudding of the Day £3.50 Ice Cream £2.50 BOOKING ADVISABLE please contact Annie 
07855878166 

 

Try Carina's …**CONTINENTAL CUISINE** available on the following Saturdays (see dates below for 
Continental type): 2nd March, 30th March, 20th April and 18th May. Bar open from 5pm. Meals served 
between 6pm-9pm. Starter £4.00 Main £8.50 Pudding £3.50 All 3 courses £15 Takeaways availa-
ble BOOKING ADVISABLE please contact Annie 07855878166 Join Bratton Fleming Sports Club on 
facebook the menus will be available 2 weeks prior to dates below and also on display in the Sports 
Club  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY: 

Sunday 17th February - Sunday Lunch - details above 

Saturday 23rd February - playing live '3 PINT RULE' featuring BRIEYA MAY as seen on 'The Voice' from 
8.45pm 

Saturday 2nd March - INDIAN meals available - details above (eat in or takeaway, deliveries available in 
the village) 

Sunday 10th March - Sunday Lunch - details above 

Saturday 23rd March - playing live 'The Garden Club' 

Saturday 30th March - ITALIAN meals available - details above (eat in or takeaway, deliveries available 
in the village) 

Sunday 7th April - Sunday Lunch - details above 

Saturday 20th April - ORIENTAL meals available - details above (eat in or takeaway, deliveries available 
in the village) 

Saturday 27th April - QUIZ NIGHT further details to follow 

Sunday 12th May - Sunday Lunch - details above 

Saturday 18th May - SPANISH meals available - details above (eat in or takeaway, deliveries available in 
the village) 

Sunday 9th June - Sunday Lunch - details above 

Saturday 29th June - Bratton Fleming Village Festival and BRAT FEST (further info to follow) 

Sunday 25th August - playing live 'Bicycle Repair Man' 

Saturday 28th September - playing live '9 YARDS'  

Saturday 2nd November - Fireworks Night 

 

We have the following sports and facilities available:  Football, Cricket, Pool, Skittles, Tennis, Table Ten-
nis, Snooker and a function room available for hire.   We are open Monday-Thursday 5.30pm-11pm Fri-
day, Saturday and Sunday 5pm-11pm (Friday Happy Hour 5pm-7pm!!)  Open earlier when sporting activ-
ities are on.  Membership prices £20 per family (with a max 2 adults any number of under 16s) £10 per 
adult, £5 per junior (under 16s) Membership runs from 1st November each year.  For further information 
pop into the club or call: 01598 710865 or Annie 07855878166.  Also find us on facebook. 

 

Messy Church 

Sunday 24th February 3.45—5.30pm in St Peter’s Church all welcome 

 

 

tel:01598%20710865
tel:07855878166

